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Markham, ON:

Amongst the outbreak of Covid-19 local hospitals have been working around the clock to help treat
and contain the Covid-19 virus. The hospital workers are the true heroes who have put their families
and lives on hold to help treat critically ill patients to promote a positive outcome from the infectious
disease that has taken so many lives.

Trademark was looking for ways to show our gratitude to one of our partner hospitals and graciously
donated lunch to all of the members of the Multidisciplinary Critical Unit at Southlake Regional Health
Centre.

It was met with a genuine appreciation from the staff and just a small token of what Trademark could
do to show its thanks for all of the efforts put forth by Southlake.

V.P Shlomo Bohbot said “It’s a small gesture but knowing the tireless hours and amazing attitude of
the entire team of the Critical Care Unit it was the least we could do to show our thanks for the hard
work and dedication Southlake it putting forth to save lives.”
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Dr. Barry Nathanson
Southlake Regional Health Centre
Newmarket, Ontaria
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Dear Rabbi Karabkin, Mr, Bohbot and Ms. Laszlo,

On behalf of all of the members of our multidisciplinary Critical Care team at Southlake
Regional Health Centre, | offer you my genuine thanks for your very kind and generous support
which you conveyed by donating a meal to all our staff last week. Your gesture was extremely
well received and was deeply appreciated by each and every team member.

These past months have certainly been extremely trying for all of us both inside and outside of
healthcare, For us here in the Southlake Critical Care Unit, the pressures have been particularly
acute. Your gesture sends a clear message that our work and our unflinching commitment to
excellent patient care are as appreciated as we hope.

On a personal note, | warmly and appreciatively acknowledge the Dwi wiT which your
gesture represents.

With my personal thanks and the deepest appreciation of our entire team,

\

Barry Nathanson BA MD MHCM FRCPC FACP

Medical Director, Critical Care Services

Southlake Regicnal Health Centre
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